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Calling all Disco-attendees 

We are asking all adults attending to do a Lateral 

Flow Covid test before arriving on Friday  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Due to the on-going uncertainty surrounding Covid, we are asking that 

any parent or carer attending the school disco this Friday carries out a 

lateral flow covid test prior to arriving.  

 

Whilst we are really keen to be able to go ahead with our events this 

term, we are also very aware that Covid infections in the area remain 

high, and therefore we feel that is appropriate and responsible to make 

this request.    

 

Please email through confirmation of your negative lateral flow test at 

some point on Friday, prior to arriving at the school for the disco.  You 

can email it to 

friends@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk  

 

Just a reminder that all parents of Wren class are asked to stay to 

supervise their children.  

 

If you haven’t already purchased your child’s ticket, please bring £3 

(exact change only please!) to the school office along with your consent 

form by Thursday.  

 

We are really grateful for your support and look forward to a fantastic 

disco on Friday! 

 

Best wishes 

Friends of Lavant Primary School 

mailto:friends@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

